
 
 

 
 
 
 

AFS-OC Tour of ROM’s Lab Facility with Erling Holm 
 

 
 
 

If you have ever wanted to see the ROM’s fish collection, or wondered what happens 
when you submit a specimen to the ROM, you should consider 

joining us for an evening of information and networking at the ROM lab facility in Oakville  
on Thursday, May 30, 2019 from 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm. 

 
This tour is limited to the first 20 AFS-OC or Student Subunit members to RSVP to Brian 

Morrison at brianmorrison@trentu.ca 
 
 

Meet at 2055 Wyecroft Road, Oakville L6L 6J4 at 6:30 pm. Tour lasts 1.5 hours.  


